
  

JESSIE’S GOT TALENT! 

Thursday 16th March 2017 

6.00-8.00pm 
JYS has so many talented children. JESSIE’S GOT TALENT! will not be 
a competition but an opportunity for the amazing talents of children 
from Year R to Year 6 to be showcased.  Two children will compere the 
evening and we would love families to come along to support and enjoy 
the acts.  Tickets will cost £3 for adults, which will include a glass of 
wine and nibbles, and £1.50 for children which will include a glass of 
squash and nibbles. 

 

To enable us to get an idea of how many children will want to take part, 
auditions will take place during lunchtimes on Wednesday 1st March and 
Thursday 2nd March.  We would be very grateful if the children could 
prepare an entertainment of not more than three minutes for the 
auditions; singing, dancing, gymnastics, playing a musical instrument – any 
talent at all is welcomed and encouraged.  So children, get practising 
during half-term! 

 

During the interval we will hold a very short Friends of JYS AGM.  This 
will take no more than 10 minutes.   

We hope to see many of you there. 

Warmest regards 

Marion Turner 

Chair of Friends of JYS 

 
 


